


Happy whatever day you are in school! Yes, I’m back. I’m probably not going to be posting a ton but I’ll try 
when I can :)

After the “short” summer break, I’ll be posting again. As the school year is starting up, I wish you all the best 
of luck in school. Reach out to me if you want me to draw something specific! :)

Thank you all who are supporting me! 



~Caleigh~

  


